
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1190 

 Version:  INT 

 Request Number:  10008 

 Author: Rep. West (Rick) 

 Date: 2/17/2025 

 Impact: $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1190 prohibits the certification of a permanent resident alien as a police or peace officer 

unless the person was trained and certified by CLEET and is actively employed as a full-time 

peace officer as of November 1, 2025.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1190 modifies statutory provisions related to the citizen status of certain peace officers and 

peace officer applicants. In its current form, HB1190 is not anticipated to have a material impact 

on state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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